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Ka‘ie‘ie Mauka Facility Improvements Project
Information Sheet

Scope of Project:

This project will replace and improve existing infrastructure in the Ka‘ie‘ie Mauka area of the
Papa‘ikou water system. The project includes the construction of a new control building, chemical
injection system, waterline upgrades from 3-inch to 6-inch pipes, improvements to the Supervisory
Control And Data Acquisition (SCADA) system, chlorination system, well discharge piping and the
relocation of the existing booster pump station to the department’s Ka‘ie‘ie Mauka well property.
Associated demolition work; roadway paving; chain link fencing; mechanical, electrical and structural
work, will also be included.

General Contractor:
Isemoto Contracting Co., Ltd.

Construction Schedule:
Construction started in December 2018 and is expected to end in December 2019. The contractor will
have 365 calendar days to complete this project.

Project Cost:
Project total cost is $2,200,000.00. Funding for the project will be from the State of Hawai‘i Drinking

Water State Revolving Fund.

Contact Information:

DWS Project Engineer: Shari Uyeno, (808) 961-8070
DWS Public Relations Branch: (808) 961-8050
Email: dws@hawaiidws.org

Website: www.hawaiidws.org

Or Follow DWS @HawaiiDWS on: r(:j] Jnstagram

About the Department of Water Supply:

Established in 1949, the Department of Water Supply is a semi-autonomous agency of the County of
Hawai‘i which operates by rules and regulations as adopted by the Water Board. As a semi-
autonomous agency, the Department operates and maintains its water systems with revenues generated
wholly through water service to its customers. The primary function of the Department is to provide
safe drinking water service through its 23 water systems and 74 sources distributed throughout the
island. The individual water systems are independent and separate except for limited connectivity
between systems in the areas of South Hilo, Kona, and South Kohala/Hamakua.

... Water, Our Most Precious Resource ...Ka Wai A Kane...

The Department of Water Supply is an Equal Opportunity provider and employer.



